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From: Henry Willems

To: Donald Campbell

Cc: Parillo, Jeff

Subject: Fulton

Date: Friday, August 31, 2012 2:51:26 PM
Donald,

As per our discussion earlier today, based on field observations at boring FW-SB-110, it is unnecessary
to drill FW-SB-119.

Thanks,
Hank

Henry Willems

NYSDEC

Division of Environmental Remediation
Bureau C

(518) 402-9662
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